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Statement on behalf of the State of Israel

UPR WORKING GROUP – 35th SESSION -23 January 2020 (afternoon)

Review of Armenia
Thank you, Mr. President.
Israel welcomes the delegation of Armenia to the third cycle of the Universal Periodic Review. We take note of the inclusive process that enabled the preparation of a detailed and thorough national report, which puts an emphasis on the implementation of previous recommendations.

We also take note of the country’s efforts to curtail inequalities and combat different types of discrimination. These include provisions designed to ensure proper representation of women in the legislature, the Strategy of Gender Policy for 2019-2023, and the Plan for Social Inclusion of Persons with Disabilities. Armenia’s global engagement on the issue of prevention of genocide is also commendable
In this context, we would like to recommend that Armenia:
1/ Leverage the relatively high percentage of women in the hi-tech sector as a driver for further inclusion of women in the economy as a whole.
2/ Take measures to improve accessibility to persons with disabilities of government buildings, as well as major cultural and recreational venues.
Israel wishes Armenia every success in its UPR.

I thank you. 
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